
 
                             

                              Town of Whitingham     

                             Cemetery Commission      

                                   

                                  MINUTES OF May 29, 2024 
 

These Minutes will be accepted into the public record (with any corrections noted) at a future meeting of the 

Whitingham Cemetery Commission. 

 

Attendees:  Brad Lackey & Madeline Klein 

 

Brad called meeting to order at 6:05 p.m.   

 

Additions/Deletions: None. 

 

Madeline Klein nominated Brad Lackey for chair of the commission, seconded by Brad. All in 

favor.  Brad Lackey nominated Joseph Saladino as secretary, seconded by Madeline.  All in 

favor. 

 

Commission discussed gravestone repairs, who usually does them, how many usually get repaired, 

what is budgeted, and if there are other options.  Madeline will research. 

 

Commission discussed the workings of the cemeteries and all that is involved with the Cemetery 

Commission with new member Madeline Klein. 

 

Commission discussed the need for brush hogging to be done at Green Cemetery and that it is slated 

to be done by Matt Betit in the late summer.  Commissioners also need to looks at trees and/or tree 

branches that require cutting in select cemeteries.  Site visits will be conducted to determine which 

ones.  A rail has been proposed along the steep bank at the Jacksonville Cemetery, more research is 

needed. 

 

Brad Lackey made a motion to adjourn at 7:45 p.m., Madeline seconded.  All in favor. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Brad Lackey, Chair 

 

 


